
Rotary Club of Everett, MA

October 27, 2011
     The Gears
Present: President Michael, John M, Joe S, Rev Barbara, Carol, Lester, Tim, Diane, Judy, Rich O

President Michael announced that he will serve another term as club President for 2012-2013. Thank you MJ! You must have definitely drank the cool-aide!
Members participated in the High School Senior Class Mock Job interviews on Tues., October 15. Judy being "Judy" thought it was next week!
Lester paid a Happy Dollar for EHS Football team’s undefeated season

Rev. Barbara paid a fine for her trip to Chile, and her church is celebrating its 125th anniversary.
Rich O paid a fine for missing so many meetings.
The Illustrious Nurse Diane was also back after missing many meetings.












